
NEPAGSL League Meeting 
Thursday, February 13, 2020 

 

  

Representatives/Teams Present: Dan Allen, President; Rob Sitkowski, DMAC; Nicole Doran, CYC; 
Angela Newman, Tunkhannock; Mark Gallagher, Scranton; Jen VanNostrand, CCAC; Erin Ross, 
Danville; Danielle Sticklin, Danville; Felicia Canouse, Berwick (phone); Kenny Kleso, DV (phone); 
Miguel Echevarria, Elk Lake (phone). 

Call or Order: 7:32 PM  

Approval of minutes from January 9, 2020 meeting. 

Minutes approved. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Kelly, through Corey, asked if anyone has received a bill to forward to her.  Dan mentioned that Hastey 
should be forwarding the bill to either Kelly or Dan directly. 

Committee Reports 

No Committee Reports. 

Old Business 

Nikki reported that they paid the officials $300 per day per official.  The constable was $20.00 per hour. 

Championships: 

• Entries for champs should be sent to John by 5:00 PM on Monday, February 17, 2020. 
• Each team is to provide six timers for champs. 
• Admission will be $5-$7 per day or $10 for weekend. 
• Teams are to provide names of coaches, swimmers, and deck parents to DMAC by Sunday.  

Upon arrival coaches, swimmers, and deck parents will enter the pool and check in at the 
table and receive the wristband.   

• Shout outs are due Sunday.  Please email the ads to dmacswim@gmail.com.  Make checks 
payable to DMAC.   

• Gram table this year instead of cheer fish will be sold for $1.00. 

New Business 

 Discussion was had on the issues of Article XIII, League Record Rules, Section I – In all 
NEPAGSL sanctioned competition, league records may be achieved under the following circumstances.   

 E. It is understood that if a swimmer swims up an age group during a meet and breaks a record for 
his or her age group, that record will stand. 
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 Dan will put wording into an email for an email vote on the new wording of the bylaw.  The league 
agreed that this needed to be handled rather quickly; in case, this issue should arise at championships next 
weekend.  Each team will have to read the email and vote on the new wording of the bylaw by early next 
week.  

 Next meeting March 12, 2020. 

Adjournment: 8:20 PM 

  


